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Conference Information 
 
The XVIth congress of the International Society for Eighteenth Century Studies (ISECS) with 
the title »Antiquity and the Shaping of the Future in the Age of Enlightenment« was held in 
Rome on 3th – 7 th of July, 2023. 
The SOG18 participated at the following program: 

• Ulrike Tischler-Hofer, Greta Miron and Harald Heppner at the Round Table (in French, 
3th of July) »Changements urbains dans les zones périphériques: Une comparaison 
interrégionale sur le long dix-huitième siècle«, 

• Kirila Atanasova, Maria Barămova and Ivan Părvev at the Panel »Travelling East« (in 
English, 4th of July), 

• Dragana Grbić, Olga Katsiardi-Hering, Radu Nedici and Greta Miron at the Panel (in 
English, 4th of July) »Antiquity in Southeastern Europe during the long Eighteenth 
Century« 

 
The SOG18 conference to »The beginning of the secularisation in Europe’s Southeast« will 
be held on 30th of May – 2d of June 2024 in the Seminar Hotel Retzhof (near Leibnitz, 
Southern Austria). The provisory program will be published with Newsletter 1/2024 on the 
website. The organizers are Dragana Grbić, Harald Heppner and Konrad Petrovszky. 
 
The next International Congress of the International Society for Eighteenth Century Studies 
(ISECS) with the title »Enlightenment and Equality« will be held in Zaragoza (Spain) in July 
2027. 

Publications 
 

Olga Katsiardi-Hering, Dimitrios Kontogeorgis, »The Austrian naval force during the Greek 
Revolution. Diplomacy and war«, Athens, The Hellenic Parliament Foundation for 
Parliamentarism and Democracy, 2023 (in Greek). 
 
A special editon of the Yearbook will contain some articles of the ISECS Early Career Seminar, 
which was held in Graz, in September 2022. This edition will be published in the late autumn 
2023. 
 
Vol. Nr. 6 of the SOG18 Yearbook is dedicated to the subject »Antiquity in Southeastern 
Europe during the long Eighteenth Century«. It will be edited by Greta Miron and Dragana 
Grbić in spring, 2024. 
 


